[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Neighbour, 

I would like to inform you that your cat has been seen wandering around the neighbourhood and has been attending my property causing a nuisance.
Brisbane City Council has provided this letter to assist in mutually resolving the matter. I have decided to let you know about your cat, before making a complaint to Brisbane City Council as I am sure you would like the opportunity to resolve this matter yourself.
The Animals Local Law 2017 states that an owner of a cat has a duty to provide an enclosure and prevent the cat from wandering. There are penalties associated with wandering cats, you may receive a fine and the cat may be impounded at an Animal Rehoming Centre if collected by Council. 
I understand that you may not know that your cat is wandering and hopefully this letter informs you of your responsibility as a responsible pet owner.
	Details of Wandering Cat (Dates, times, location, nuisance)

	






To find out more about wandering cats and the Animals Local Law 2017, please visit www.brisbane.qld.gov.au or contact Brisbane City Council on (07)3403 8888.

Kind Regards,

Name: 
Address (optional):

